
  
   

Increasing the use of electronic Repeat 
Dispensing 
Social media content: COVID-19 version 
 
The NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA) works collaboratively with primary care 
staff to increase the use of electronic Repeat Dispensing (eRD).  
 
We have created content to help you promote eRD across your social media channels in 
response to coronavirus (COVID-19).  
 
We hope you find this useful. If you have any feedback or suggestions, please get in touch 
with us at: nhsbsa.gpproviderassurance@nhs.net   
 
 

Social media content 
 

1. In response to coronavirus #COVID19, [Name of practice] is moving suitable patients 
to electronic Repeat Dispensing (eRD) to help you protect yourself and continue to 
receive your regular medication. #StaySafeSaveLives 

 
2. If you get regular or repeat prescriptions, you could save unnecessary trips to your 

GP by switching to Electronic Repeat Dispensing (eRD). It’s reliable, secure and 
confidential. #COVID19 #StaySafeSaveLives 

 
3. Get your repeat prescriptions straight from your pharmacy without having to visit your 

GP first. Ask us about electronic Repeat Dispensing (eRD). It’s easy and you don't 
need a computer or electronic device. #COVID19 #StaySafeSaveLives 

 
4. Do take regular medication? electronic Repeat Dispensing (eRD) allows your GP to 

prescribe your regular medicines for up to a year. It’s reliable, secure and 
confidential. Ask your GP or pharmacist. #COVID19 #StaySafeSaveLives  
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